
Together, with faith, we can:  connect, grow and serve 

 

April’s Book Club book is The Loon Feather by Iola Fuller - Published in 1940 The story of an Indian girl growing up with traditions of 
her people and of the white traders on Mackinac Island.  Join with others on April 6 at 7 pm in the Upper Room for discussion. 
 

Office Hours at St. Mark are from 10 am to 1 pm on Thursdays only.  Please limit your visits to the church to only those that are   
necessary.  During those hours the handicapped access button will be on so you can have a touch-free entry. Please sign in for     
contact tracing purposes, wear a mask and use hand sanitizer, both available at the entry for your use. 
 

Those worshipping in person, please note:  in order to do contact tracing, we need to have you either use SignUp Genius on the 
website, or sign in at the Narthex as you enter the building.  Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe.  

Reminder that private family communion is available.  Let Pastor Gilson know you are interested and he will schedule you. 

Bible study on Thursday at 10:30. 

Sunday services are at 9:30 am and also on Facebook Live.  Sign up to attend in person at “Sign Up Genius” on the church website. 

Church Council and the Elders have approved adding Kathy Leatzow to the St. Mark staff as Church Secretary.  Kathy is the wife of 
Elder Ed Leatzow.  She has been a Christian educator at Trinity Lutheran and Calvary Christian Schools and is currently teaching at 
Baker College.  Kathy is working alongside Sue Lohr on Thursdays from 10 am to 1 pm through April 15.  New office hours will be 
announced beginning in April.  Welcome, Kathy! 

                                                

Please sign up for Altar flowers!  The bulletin board has been prepared for you to add your name and occasion.   
Sign up soon, or you may email the church office.  Thank you! 

 

Altar care is needed for June, July, and August.  Please sign up on the bulletin board, or by emailing the church.  We thank Rollys 
Miller for serving during the month of April. 
 

Thank you to our special musicians Heather Terlouw, Larry Olson, and Matthew Robertson.  We are grateful that you shared your 
talents with us on this Easter Sunday. 

 

St. Mark has some Easter lilies available on a “cash and carry” basis.  The cost 
is $8 and may be put in the Ladies Guild mailbox.  You may take your lily after 
today’s 9:30 service. 
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Stewardship of God’s Gift to Us:  2020-2021 

2020-2021 fiscal year budget needs:  $   313,483.00 
Anticipated offerings  $   235,365.00 
Actual offerings  $   212,828.59 
Anticipated weekly offering  $       6,035.00 
Last week’s offering  $       8,414.57 

This week at St. Mark:   

Tuesday:   Ladies of Hope Quilters meet in the Fellowship Hall all day 
                   Book Club at 7:00 
Thursday: Bible Class at 10:30.  Office open 10:00-1:00 

Sunday:   9:30 service in Sanctuary 


